
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/10/2017 2:12:14 PM
Subject: FW: Nursing and Assisted Care Data

Attachments: For LGO Multi-Year Complaint Trends Report 2017-03-30 10-22-35.xls

Good Afternoon,
 
Where are we on providing answers to the house members who had questions about nursing facilities. Attached is 
the detailed complaint report from the Ombudsman’s office, from what I can tell this report is the best thing that the 
Office on Aging has to answer the house members questions.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Watson, Dale [mailto:dwatson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 1:15 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Re: Nursing and Assisted Care Data
 
Catherine,
Apologies...thought this went through earlier. My email is having a huge hiccup!
Document attached.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:16 AM
 
To: Watson, Dale
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Nursing and Assisted Care Data 
 
Good Morning Dale, I wanted to follow up on our meeting to see if you may have the report on the complaints. Thank 
you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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